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TO:     Parents/Guardians   
 
FROM:  Amanda Reilly 
 
RE:    Meal Modification Requests Letter to Parents 
 
 
 
  
  
  
Menu requests for meal modifications should be reevaluated by parents annually as children’s needs may 
change for a number of reasons.   
 
We will require a written meal modification request in all cases for any meal modifications.   
 
Please be sure to fully read the instructions for filling out meal modification requests.  If the requests are 
not properly filled out or as needed signed by an appropriate State licensed medical authority the forms 
will be returned for proper revision.    
  
Meal Modification requests can be for a condition, which substantially limits a major life activity and 
constitutes a disability.  However, a program participant does not need to be identified or classified as 
having a disability in order to have a meal modification.   
 
Meal modification requests that are not related to a condition that impacts a major life activity and are 
deemed a lifestyle choice or food preference may not be accommodated. 
 
We will offer cow’s milk in the form of skim white, 1% white, and skim chocolate milk with our 
meals as per regulation.  Plastic cups for any students who choose not take any milk will be provided 
at each school for water at meal times.  Our non-cow’s milk option is soymilk.   
 
Meal modification forms are available at the School Nutrition Office, school offices, and can be 
located on the Huron Public School website under the Food and Nutrition tab.   
 
Please contact the Nutrition Office at 353-6909 if you have any further questions.   
  
Thank you! 
  
  
Amanda Reilly 
Nutrition/Concessions Director 
1045 18th Street S.W. 
Huron, SD  57350 
605-353-6909 
 


